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This communication is a reminder to customers and our distribution channel of E-T-A’s timeline to 
eventual exit from lethal military applications, first shared with you on July 23, 2021.  
 
E-T-A’s mission is to protect lives and assets. Starting with overcurrent protection, this is the 
purpose of our products and systems. As a family-owned company, we’ve decided to focus our 
activities on markets and applications that align with our mission and are consistent with our values. 
As a result, we have decided to exit the military market, in particular all combat applications, by May 
2023.  
 
Below is the defined timeline detailing important dates of our exit strategy.  

 Last Order: September 2022 
 Last Delivery: May 2023 

We understand this may present certain challenges given the nature of specific applications and 
apologize for any inconvenience this decision may result in. Your support team and sales channel at 
E-T-A remains committed to working with you between now and the approaching LTB date of 
September 30, 2022.  
 
We look forward to discussing this notice in more detail and developing a mutual plan to support 
any impacted programs within the dates of our exit timeline. In the meantime please do not hesitate 
to reach out with any questions you might have, especially those regarding whether a specific 
application qualifies as “lethal”.  
 
Moving forward, E-T-A will focus on civilian applications. We look forward to working with you in 
those markets and applications we continue to serve.  
 




